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Summer arts at Lulworth House Residential Care Home

We have been busy with arts and crafts recently at Lulworth House Residential Care Home and have kept with the theme of

summer!

 

Some of our residents have painted some beautiful pictures of summery scenes and enjoyed chatting about their favourite

seaside memories as they did this.

Other residents enjoyed some colouring pages and we gave one to our young friends at Cece's Rainbow Kids Nursery to put on

their wall.

 


